Dear Room 109 Families,

| hope this letter finds you well. | am Ms. Green, and I'm excited to be your child’s kindergarten
teacher for the upcoming 2025~2026 academic year. As the previous building substitute
teacher, I've already had the pleasure of getting to make McCall a place | call home.

| graduated from The Pennsylvania State University, graduating with degrees in journalism and
criminology. Additionally, | studied TEFL (Teaching English as a Foreign Language), which gave
me the opportunity to teach students from diverse backgrounds and enrich my approach to
teaching young learners.

I've been teaching since 2018, and gained experience in various classroom settings:
kindergarten, pre-kindergarten, and even abroad in Seoul, South Korea. These experiences
have broadened my understanding of how young children learn and grow, and | am eager to
bring both my knowledge and experiences to our classroom.

In Room 109, my main focus will be building the foundational skills your child will be
developing in reading, writing, math, and socio-emotional growth. | strongly believe in the
importance of structure and routine in the classroom, as they help nurture a positive and
supportive environment where children can feel safe and confident as they learn.
Kindergarten may present some challenges to your little ones, but it's an exciting time for
their growth and development.

| strongly believe in the power of open communication and transparency. If you have any
questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to reach out. | am here to support your child’s
success and ensure they have a joyful, enriching kindergarten experience.

Thank you for joining the McCall School family. | look forward to this upcoming school year and
all we will accomplish together.

Warmly,
Ms. Green
Kindergarten Teacher, Room 109



